
 
 

PUBLIC AGENDA
PUBLIC ART ADVISORY COMMITTEE

 

 

Friday, March 10, 2017, 2:30 p.m.
Committee Room B, Second Floor, City Hall

Members

Mr. J. Morgan, Chair
Ms. J. Borsa, Vice Chair

Ms. M. Al-Katib
Ms. A. Falihi

Ms. G. Hagblom
Ms. T. Rusnak
Ms. B. Stehwien

Pages

1. CALL TO ORDER

2. CONFIRMATION OF AGENDA

Recommendation

That the agenda be confirmed as presented.

3. ADOPTION OF MINUTES

Recommendation

That the minutes of the meeting of the Public Art Advisory Committee held on
February 10, 2017, be adopted.

4. REPORT OF THE CHAIR

5. UNFINISHED BUSINESS

6. COMMUNICATIONS

6.1 21st Streetscape Project - Presentation by H. Lau, Urban Design 3 - 5

A letter requesting to speak from Henry van Seters, dated January 30,
2017 is provided

A letter in support from Brent Penner, dated January 26, 2017 is also
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provided.

Recommendation

That the information be received.

7. REPORTS FROM ADMINISTRATION

7.1 Placemakers Program [File No. CK. 4040-1]

Verbal Update - J. Epp, Landscape Architect - Urban Design

Recommendation

That the information be received.

8. 2017 BUDGET [File No. CK. 175-58]

Recommendation

That the Committee provide direction.

9. PROPOSED BUDGET FOR 2018 [File No. CK. 175-58]

Recommendation

That the Committee provide direction.

10. ADJOURNMENT
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January 26, 2017 

 

Mr. Jeremy Morgan 
Chair – Public Art Advisory Committee  
City of Saskatoon 
222 3rd Avenue North 
Saskatoon, SK S7K 0J5 
 
Re: Acquisition of Joe Fafard Sculpture for Downtown Saskatoon 
 
Please accept this letter as one of support from Downtown Saskatoon to work with the City of 
Saskatoon to acquire a Joe Fafard sculpture to be placed at the north-west corner of 21st Street 
and Spadina Crescent. As one of Saskatoon’s signature streets, 21st Street will be undergoing 
significant renewal work in the public realm areas in 2017. This corner was formerly home to an 
attractive piece of art and has been empty for a few years now. Given the high pedestrian 
activity at this location, it is well suited for a sculpture. 
 
Public art is important to making areas interesting and worth visiting. In addition to a high 
number of Saskatoon residents who end up along Spadina Crescent and Kiwanis Park for walks 
and all types of activities, this location draws a large number of visitors to our city as well. 
 
The Downtown Saskatoon Board of Management meets next on February 14, 2017. Details of 
the potential of this project only became known to me this week. While I fully expect the Board 
to be supportive of this project, I will canvass with them for the potential of a financial 
contribution as well. 
 
I look forward to hearing more about this exciting project and what the next steps are to move it 
forward. Downtown Saskatoon is pleased to support this project and will participate as required 
in this exciting endeavour. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Brent Penner 
Executive Director 
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